
To: Mayor & City Council

From: Mark O. Lambert, City Attorney

Date: February 21, 2025

Subject: Proposed ordinance prohibiting public camping

Item No. 22
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Staff requires additional time to prepare the supplemental materials for discussion
regarding the proposed ordinance prohibiting public camping. The materials will be
available for review on Monday, February 24, 2025.
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